Cape-Atlantic Detachment Marine Corps League

Fellow Veterans, we the Cape-Atlantic Detachment #194 of the Marine Corps League request the honor of
your presence at a Plaque Dedication Ceremony on Saturday, May 17, 2025, at 11:00 am. These plaques
are being dedicated to all military members, no matter the branch of service, who served in Operation Iraqi
Freedom and Operation Enduring Freedom campaigns in the Global War on Terrorism. These plaques will
be prominently displayed in our building, “The Bunker”, along with other battle campaigns for all to see.
We ask that this invitation be distributed throughout your organization, as we would like to honor the
service and sacrifice of our local veterans.

Immediately following the ceremony refreshments will be available. Also, veterans’ service organizations
will be on hand and have representatives to assist as needed.

Thank you for your service and we hope to see you on Saturday, May 17'". We all served for the common
good of our Nation with “Duty, Honor, Commitment”.

RSVP: Not necessary, but encouraged: camcl194@gmail.com or 609-517-6466
Location: Mailing Address:

731 E Great Creek Road P.O.Box 118
Galloway Township, NJ 08205 Absecon, NJ 08201




